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16th September 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Macmillan Cancer Support at St James 
 
Come along and join us on Monday 29th September at 2:30pm to enjoy a cake 

and a cuppa in aid of Macmillan. (Please not this is a changed date from the 

original date proposed on the newsletter) 
 
Please bring along a donation and enjoy a sweet treat to support this amazing 
cause.  
 
Cakes will be provided by our wonderful kitchen staff. We look forward to seeing 
all our families on the day. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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